
Ontario Energy Board 
 
LETTER OF INTERVENTION 
 
I must object to granting Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) a six (6) months of extension 
of the timelines for the connection of micro embedded generators. They have been given ample 
time to resolve their outstanding issues. Hydro One has not complied with the law in my 
application process. The details are as follows: 
 

1. My project was completed and inspected by the ESA on October 29, 2010; 
2. On November 12, 2010, I submitted my completed application requesting connection 

to Hydro One; 
3. On January 28, 2011, I was advised that my application was under review; 
4. On February 11, 2011, I was advised that Hydro One would not provide me with an 

Offer to Connect; 
5. On June 23, 2011, I was advised that system upgrades were in the process of being 

completed and that I should receive an Offer to Connect on or before August 2011; 
 
Given the foregoing, it is clear that the timelines required by law have not been met by Hydro 
One. I have invested considerable monies in reliance on Hydro One’s obligation to comply with 
the same. The failure to comply to date and the prospect of further exemption from compliance, 
only increases the financial losses being suffered by me. Should Hydro One provide me with an 
Offer to Connect on or before August 31, 2011, then my losses will end and my personal 
objection to Hydro One’s application will be withdrawn. However, until this occurs, I object to 
any application to further extend the time required by law. 
 
Thank-you, 
 
Lloyd Kerr 
133 County Road 34 East,  
Cottam, Ontario,  
N0R 1B0 
FIT-M42FVBI 



From: lloyd kerr [mailto:twokerrs@gosfieldtel.com]  
Sent: July 6, 2011 7:50 PM 
To: BoardSec; regulatory@hydroone.com 
Cc: Richard F. Wolf; Dorene Lester; lloyd kerr 
Subject: intervention letter 
 
letter of intervention     
  
Ontario energy board  
  
I must object to granting Hydro One  Networks INC.a 6 month extension as I believe I have given 
them ample time to resolve there issues and that I was not properly treated in my application 
process.the details are as follows on nov 12 2010 received my application and that it was under 
review.after 2 1/2 months January 28 2011 an email was sent to me stating that my application 
was still being reviewed.on February 11 2011 they emailed a letter stating that they could not 
provide me with a offer to connect .Hydro one has not meet there original time lines section 6.2.6 
and 6.2.7 as it had taken them almost 4 months to turn down my application.the project has been 
completed and inspected by ESA as of oct 29 2011 and I continue bear the financial burden of 
the cost of the project .the last email I received dated June 23 2011 states that an upgrade would 
be completed and that I should receive an offer to connect at the end of aug 2011 if this true it 
would resolve all matters but a delay in this is not acceptable as I have already been delayed long 
enough another 6 months will not work in my case. 
THANK YOU 
  
Lloyd Kerr  
133 county rd 34 e 
cottam ont  
N0R1B0 
FIT-M42FVBI 
. 
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